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Research Director, Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family
 Violence Prevention Committee

Parliament House, George Street, Brisbane Qld 4000

Dear sir/madam,

I sincerely want to emphasize that I am very concerned about this new bill currently being
 researched.

In its current state it will enable people with no empathy to misuse it for financial gain at the
 cost of the health of countless expecting women and unborn babies.

There is such a large need for babies to be adopted by countless couples who are unable to
 have babies of their own, that it would be a very graceful deed to save the baby from abortion
 and give him/her up for adoption by such couples.

\i have first hand experience since my niece and her husband were unable to conceive, and
 was blessed with a beautiful boy from a mother that was unable/unwilling to keep him, but
 instead of having him aborted, gave him up for them to become very proud parents.

Now both the boy and the parents are so happy that it is worth all the effort.

Please be circumspect in your deliberations about this bill, for it could prevent countless such
 happy matches.

Regards..

Gert de Bruijn.
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